
As we approach mid term we hope all
the boys and girls are enjoying the
school year. We are excited about the
Halloween Disco this week and for all the
other events.

A big thank you to all the parents who
are volunteering their time to help run
these events. Without you, nothing wold
happen. So thank you and we really
appreciate all the support. 
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HELLO LOVELY PARENTS



The Halloween Disco!!!!

What a night. SO much fun.

Huge thank you to Marta Isopo and the large
group of volunteers who worked so hard to
make the disco a reality. 

You can check out a photo album via this link:
 

The children love this event each year and have
so much fun getting dressed up and dancing
and playing. 

We want to wish all the parents, guardians and
children a wonderful mid term. 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/7GyLyjRnyuQUmBdE6


We wanted to take this opportunity to wish
Aidan, our recently retired cleaner, all the

best and say thank you. 

Thank you for so many years of dedication to
the school, our community and our children.

Your hard work and humour has made a
difference in so many ways.  

All the best and we will miss you. 

FAREWELL



All the children work really hard on their
reading. One of the ways the school enables

more one-to-one reading is by asking any
parents or grand parents who can spare
some time to come in and read with the

children. 

This really helps to build their reading skills
and confidence. Its lots of fun too. 

If you are interested in helping out, please
contact Barbara on info@letns.org. 

VOLUNTEER READERS



Teacher Class Parent Number

Andrea Junior Infants Priscila 087 1856 805

Fiona Junior Infants Laura Gaughan 086 8553 431

Aishling Senior Infants Michael Lantry 087 7546 331

Laura / Helen Senior Infants
Ralph Armstrong-

Astley
085 783 3548

Martina 1st Jenny Begley 086 040 1820 

Sarah McMorrow 1st Miriam O’Brien 087 237 3920

Emer 2nd Alina Kun Gazda 087 943 5659

Sarah O’Reagan 2nd Marta Isopo 087 061 1534

Deirdre/Eimear 3rd Clair Mordue 085 230 2309 

Annmarie 3rd Suzanne Ryan 086 171 3373

Karen 4th Shohida Meehan 087 740 1461 

Amanda 4th  Karen O’Shea 087 293 4446

Muireann 5th  Marta Isopo 087 061 1534

Catriona/Ruth 5th Ellen Ward 087 207 8647

Seamus 6th Laura Gaughan 086 855 3431 

Siobhan 6th Karen O’Shea 087 293 4446

Sheena Outreach Martha Kavanagh 087 646 2006

Anna Doran Outreach  

CLASS WHATSAPP GROUPS



We will be running the PTA meetings on the
following dates throughout the school year.

Wed Nov 15th - Online
Wed Dec 13th - Online
Wed Jan 17th - Online
Wed Feb 21st - Online
Wed Mar 13th - Online
Wed Apr 17th - Online
Wed May 15th - Online
Wed Jun 19th - Online

The video links will be shared before the
meeting over email and also the class

Whatsapp Groups. All welcome! 

PTA MEETINGS SCHEDULE


